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Townsend, Erle

From: barb weiss <weissb777@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 5:05 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

   In response to the asked for public comment   It is my firm belief that copying  California's 

emissions standards is a big mistake for maine.  We Maine people do not want another liberal Bill 

stuffed down our throats; when only 1% of Maine people    

are in acord.  This is next to tyranny.        

     The rule’s delayed implementation means we are jumping right to 51% mandated EV sales, even 
though less than 1% of Mainers chose them now. Despite claims by environmental extremists, this 
rule destroys consumer choice and will increase prices for the new and used vehicles people actually 
want to drive. 

 I urge you  to not support  the proposed Chapter 127-A . THIS is a back door effort to thwart the people of 
Maine, and their coveted freedom of choice.   

                                                                                               Thank you, Herbert & Barbara Weiss, Mariaville, Me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    


